
 

Wednesday 2nd March 2022 

 

Behaviour Management Coffee Morning – Wednesday 9th March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Wednesday 9th March 2022, we will be hosting a behaviour management themed coffee morning at 9.15am in 

school. The aim of the morning is to share our current behaviour policy and the plans we have for updating it. We 

would love to have as many parents as possible attend this meeting. We aim to take feedback on our proposals 

and where possible make changes that suit the school and our community values.    

The coffee morning is open for all parents and carers from across the school and I have attached a link to our 

school website for anyone who would like to read it the proposed policy before attending the meeting. Once you 

click on the link below, you will be able to find the Draft Behaviour Policy for Consultation under school 

information. Select Policies and then the behaviour tab. Here you will locate the draft.  

https://www.westhampstead.camden.sch.uk/page/?title=behaviour+policies&pid=52 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible.   

Kind Regards 

Aran Huseyin  

West Hampstead Assistant Head Teacher 

https://www.westhampstead.camden.sch.uk/page/?title=behaviour+policies&pid=52

